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The Inner World of Doctor Who Iain MacRury 2018-05-11 As Doctor Who approaches
its fiftieth anniversary recent series have taken the show to new heights in
terms of popular appeal and critical acclaim.The Doctor and his TARDIS-driven
adventures, along with companions and iconic monsters, are now recognised and
enjoyed globally. The time is ripe for a detailed analytic assessment of this
cultural phenomenon. Focussing on the most recent television output The Inner
World of Doctor Who examines why the show continues to fascinate contemporary
audiences. Presenting closely-observed psychoanalytic readings of selected
episodes, this book examines why these stories of time travel, monsters, and
complex human relationships have been successful in providing such an
emotionally rich dramatization of human experience. The Inner World of Doctor
Who seeks to explore the multiple cultural and emotional dimensions of the
series, moving back and forth from behind the famous sofa, where children
remember hiding from scary monsters, and onto the proverbial psychoanalytic
couch.
TARDISbound Piers D. Britton 2011-03-30 'Doctor Who' has always thrived on
multiplicty, unpredictability and transformation, it's worlds and characters
kaleidoscopic and shifting, and 'Doctor Who"s complexity has grown. With its
triumphant return to TV in 2005, it was made up of four different fictional
forms, across three different media, with five actors simultaneously playing
the eponymous hero. 'TARDISbound' is the first book to deal both with the TV
series and with the 'audio adventures', original novels, and short story
anthologies produced since the 1990s, engaging with the common elements of
these different texts and with distinctive features of each. 'TARDISbound'
places 'Doctor Who' under a variety of lenses, from examining the leading
characteristics of these 'Doctor Who' texts, to issues of class, ethnicity and
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gender in relation to the Doctor(s), other TARDIS crew-members, and the nonhuman/inhuman beings they encounter. 'TARDISbound' also addresses major
questions about the aesthetics and ethical implications of 'Doctor Who'.
Unofficial Doctor Who Cameron K. McEwan 2015-04-06 A companion book to the
popular, ongoing television series Doctor Who offers intriguing collections of
lists covering everything in the show's universe over the past 50 years,
including the TARDIS, the Daleks, doppelgangers, regenerations and much more.
Original.
Worlds of Big Finish David Llewellyn 2015
Pandeism: An Anthology of the Creative Mind Knujon Mapson 2019-07-26 Following
on from Pandeism: An Anthology this new volume brings you three returning
authors and a dozen new ones, including renowned physicist and theologian
Varadaraja V. Raman, communications professor and poet John Ross, Jr., mixed
martial artist turned musician Jimmy "Ninja" Chaikong, Judaism author Roger
Price, and mythohistorian Julian West. The theme of this volume is the
creativity of the human mind - in art, in poetry, in recasting historical
events in mythological terms, in film and television, and, indeed, in prose
theological writing. A creative mind is a fire which gives light to the head,
warmth to the heart, and nourishment to the soul, and we are blessed to present
talents sufficient to fuel many a conversation to come. Indeed, perhaps the
creativity of the human mind is a flickering echo of a greater mind which we
all occupy.
Doctor Who - The Eleventh Hour Andrew O'Day 2014-01-29 "In 2010, the eleventh
Doctor, Matt Smith, first appeared on TV; in 2013, the year of the 50th
anniversary of the first episode of Doctor Who, he regenerated into his
successor, Peter Capaldi. This first book devoted to the era of Matt Smith and
showrunner Steven Moffat is written by the experts on the Doctor. It is wideranging and varied in viewpoint and explores a colourful range of issues,
including the performance of the Doctor, the gothic and fairy-tale genres, the
portrayal of history on screen, gender and sexuality, the phenomenon of
Christmas television, the transatlantic dimensions of the programme, its look
and sound, promotional culture and audience response. Also discussed are Doctor
Who interactive games and the spin off The Sarah Jane Adventures. Written in an
accessible style, Doctor Who, the Eleventh Hour is a valuable contribution to
Doctor Who watching and thinking, for all who follow or study this televisio
phenomenon"--Publisher's description.
Doctor Who the Handbook David J. Howe 1998 In 1997, "Doctor Who" was canceled.
For ten years the show would be off the air, spawning a host of tie-in products
and unofficial material to satisfy the show's legions of fans. Here, the
authors have applied their undisputed talent for research and documentation to
one of the most fondly remembered eras of Britain's greatest science fiction
show.
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Being Human Joanne Black 2010
Doctor Who Frank Collins 2010
Doctor Who: The Angel's Kiss Justin Richards 2012-10-04 On some days, New York
is one of the most beautiful places on Earth. This was one of the other days...
Melody Malone, owner and sole employee of the Angel Detective Agency, has an
unexpected caller. It’s movie star Rock Railton, and he thinks someone is out
to kill him. When he mentions the ‘kiss of the Angel’, she takes the case.
Angels are Melody’s business... At the press party for Railton’s latest movie,
studio owner Max Kliener invites Melody to the film set of their next
blockbuster. He’s obviously spotted her potential, and Melody is flattered when
Kliener asks her to become a star. But the cost of fame, she’ll soon discover,
is greater than anyone could possibly imagine. Will Melody be able to escape
Kliener’s dastardly plan – before the Angels take Manhattan?
An Introduction to Television Studies Jonathan Bignell 2012 'An Introduction to
Television Studies' is a comprehensive introduction to the field. It provides
resources for thinking about key aspects and introduces institutional, textual,
cultural, economic, production and audience-centred ways of looking at
television.
Doctor Who: The Writer's Tale: The Final Chapter Benjamin Cook 2013-03-31 For
this new edition of The Writer's Tale, Russell T Davies and Benjamin Cook
expand their in-depth discussion of the creative life of Doctor Who to cover
Russell's final year as Head Writer and Executive Producer of the show, as well
as his work behind the increasingly successful Torchwood and The Sarah Jane
Adventures spin-offs. Candid and witty insights abound throughout two years'
worth of correspondence, covering David Tennant's last episodes as the Doctor
and the legacy that Russell and David leave behind as a new era of Doctor Who
begins. With over 300 pages of new material, and taking in events from the
entire five years since the show's return in 2005, The Writer's Tale: The Final
Chapter is the most comprehensive - and personal - account of Doctor Who ever
published.
Steven Moffat's Doctor Who 2011 At over 90,000 words, this is the most
comprehensive guide yet published to the 2011 season of Doctor Who. This series
of Doctor Who had the greatest ambition yet, as Steven Moffat created the most
complex Doctor Who story arc ever. The apparent death of the Doctor in the very
first episode set the groundwork for a series full of other shocks and
revelations (such as River Song's identity), which ended with a return to the
essential mystery that has always underpinned the programme. The format of this
book is the same as the one that we laid out in our previous guide to Matt
Smith's first series as the Doctor. Steven Cooper has written excellent
detailed analyses of each episode, which he published online soon after each
episode was broadcast, thus providing an invaluable record of how a longstanding fan reacted to each twist of the plot as it occurred. Kevin Mahoney
follows Steven's analyses with his reviews, which he wrote from the perspective
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of having watched the entire series. This enabled Kevin to gauge exactly how
Steven Moffat had put this season together, and to assess the success of his
various hoodwinks and sleights of hand. There have been various controversies
this series, such as Moffat's novel move to split the series in half. Then
there were murmurings of discontent within fandom when the news that there
might be fewer than 14 episodes in 2012 leaked out, along with the perennial
erroneous tales from the newspapers about the loss of viewing figures. The
cancellation of Doctor Who Confidential left some fans fearing for the future
of such an expensive show in austere times. Others have gone further than this,
to suggest that Doctor Who itself needs a break. However, despite some minor
blips in the storytelling department in 2011, this book argues that there is
still a great deal to be positive about in Doctor Who. While we haven't quite
yet reached another golden age for the programme, the authors of this book
believe that the potential is still very much there to achieve this.
Watching Doctor Who Paul Booth 2020-02-20 Watching Doctor Who explores fandom's
changing attitudes towards Doctor Who. Why do fans love an episode one year but
deride it a decade later? How do fans' values of Doctor Who change over time?
As a show with an over fifty-year history, Doctor Who helps us understand the
changing nature of notions of 'value' and 'quality' in popular television. The
authors interrogate the way Doctor Who fans and audiences re-interpret the
value of particular episodes, Doctors, companions, and eras of Who. With a
foreword by Paul Cornell.
Doctor Who and History Carey Fleiner 2017-07-11 When Sydney Newman conceived
the idea for Doctor Who in 1963, he envisioned a show in which the Doctor and
his companions would visit and observe, but not interfere with, events in
history. That plan was dropped early on and the Doctor has happily meddled with
historical events for decades. This collection of new essays examines how the
Doctor's engagement with history relates to Britain's colonial past, nostalgia
for village life, Norse myths, alternate history, and the impact of historical
decisions on the present.
Once Upon a Time Lord Ivan Phillips 2020-02-20 'Every story ever told really
happened...' (The Doctor, 'Hell Bent', 2015) Stories are, fundamentally what
Doctor Who is all about. In Once Upon a Time Lord, Ivan Phillips explores a
wide range of perspectives on these stories and presents a lively and richlyvaried analysis of the accumulated tales that constitute this popular modern
mythology. Concerned equally with 'classic' and 'new' Who, Phillips looks at
how aspects of the Time Lord's story have been developed on television and
beyond, tracing lines of connection and divergence across various media. He
discusses Doctor Who as a mythology that has drawn on its own past in often
complex ways, at the same time reworking elements from many other sources,
whether literary, cinematic, televisual or historical. Once Upon A Time Lord
offers an original take on this singular hero's journey, reading the unsettled
enigma of the Doctor in relation to the characters, narratives and locations
that he has encountered across more than half a century.
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Doctor Who: Night of the Humans David Llewellyn 2010-05-25 'This is the Gyre the most hostile environment in the galaxy...' 250,000 years' worth of junk
floating in deep space, home to the shipwrecked Sittuun, the carnivorous
Sollogs, and worst of all - the Humans. The Doctor and Amy arrive on this
terrifying world in the middle of an all-out frontier war between Sittuun and
Humans, and the countdown has already started. There's a comet in the sky, and
it's on a collision course with the Gyre... When the Doctor is kidnapped, it's
up to Amy and "galaxy-famous swashbuckler" Dirk Slipstream to save the day. But
who is Slipstream, exactly? And what is he really doing here? A thrilling, time
travel adventure featuring the Eleventh Doctor and Amy, as played by Matt Smith
and Karen Gillan in the spectacular hit series from BBC Television
Doctor Who: Dead of Winter James Goss 2011-04-28 In a remote clinic in 18th
century Italy, a lonely girl writes to her mother. She tells of pale English
aristocrats and mysterious Russian nobles. She tells of intrigues and secrets,
and strange faceless figures that rise up from the sea. And she tells about the
enigmatic Mrs Pond, who arrives with her husband and her trusted physician.
What the girl doesn't tell her mother is the truth that everyone at the clinic
knows and no one says – that the only people who come here do so to die. An
adventure set in 18th century Italy, featuring the Eleventh Doctor as played by
Matt Smith and his companions Amy and Rory.
The Language of Doctor Who Jason Barr 2014-05-15 In a richly developed
fictional universe, Doctor Who, a wandering survivor of a once-powerful alien
civilization, possesses powers beyond human comprehension. He can bend the
fabric of time and space with his TARDIS, alter the destiny of worlds, and
drive entire species into extinction. The good doctor’s eleven “regenerations”
and fifty years’ worth of adventures make him the longest-lived hero in
science-fiction television. In The Language of Doctor Who: From Shakespeare to
Alien Tongues, Jason Barr and Camille D. G. Mustachio present several essays
that use language as an entry point into the character and his universe.
Ranging from the original to the rebooted television series—through the
adventures of the first eleven Doctors—these essays explore how written and
spoken language have been used to define the Doctor’s ever-changing identities,
shape his relationships with his many companions, and give him power over his
enemies—even the implacable Daleks. Individual essays focus on fairy tales,
myths, medical-travel narratives, nursery rhymes, and, of course, Shakespeare.
Contributors consider how the Doctor’s companions speak with him through
graffiti, how the Doctor himself uses postmodern linguistics to communicate
with alien species, and how language both unites and divides fans of classic
Who and new Who as they try to converse with each other. Broad in scope,
innovative in approach, and informed by a deep affection for the program,
TheLanguage of Doctor Who will appeal to scholars of science fiction,
television, and language, as well as to fans looking for a new perspective on
their favorite Time Lord.
The Brilliant Book of Doctor Who 2012 Clayton Hickman 2011 Packed with unseen
photographs and original artwork and illustrations,The Brilliant Book of Doctor
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Who 2012is your indispensable guide to Series 6 ofDoctor Who. Weaving fact and
fiction, interviews and information, theBrilliant Bookboasts brand new material
from the writers of the TV show, including Mark Gatiss, Gareth Roberts, Matthew
Graham, Tom Macrae and Steve Thompson, plus exclusive extras from Neil Gaiman.
Matt Smith, Karen Gillan, Arthur Darvill and Alex Kingston take us behind the
scenes in revealing new interviews, while showrunner Steven Moffat unravels the
secrets of the scripts. Learn the art of making a memorable monster, discover
how the show's secrets are kept, and see a full episode by episode guide,
including deleted scenes and hidden gems you might have missed. Find out who
legendary Time Lord the Corsair really was, and voyage with the Pirate crew of
the good shipFancybefore they heard the Siren's song; discover the full story
of the fight for Ganger rights and learn about the further adventures of Madame
Vastra. The Brilliant Book of Doctor Who 2012- no TARDIS traveller should be
without it!
Doctor Who: The Official Cookbook Joanna Farrow 2016-08-11 Whether you’re
planning a party to watch the latest episode, need a showstopping cake that’s
bigger on the inside, or want a taste of the TARDIS at teatime, this is the
ultimate collection of dishes from across space and time. Keep the munchies at
bay with a fleet of Atraxi Snax, and serve an Ood Head Bread with your dinner.
Create your very own Picnic at Asgard, or invite the Zygon Pie into your house.
And say ‘Hello, Sweetie’ to a deadly-delicious Dalektable Army, a Peek-a-Boo
Pandorica cake, or some simple jelly babies. Each easy-to-follow recipe has
step-by-step instructions to show how you can make meals, snacks, cakes and
sweets that are truly out of this world.
Baptism of Fire Frank Collins 1997 Social Policy Review is an annual selection
of commissioned chapters focusing on developments and debates in social policy
in the UK, Europe and internationally. The Review has become recognised as a
topical, accessible, well-written and affordable publication and has a
substantial readership among social policy academics, students, researchers and
policy makers.
Chicks Dig Time Lords Lynne M. Thomas 2010 A host of award-winning female
novelists, academics and actresses come together to celebrate the phenomenon
that is Doctor Who, discuss their rather inventive involvement with the show's
fandom, and examine why they adore this series so much.
Rethinking Gender in Popular Culture in the 21st Century Astrid M. Fellner
2017-11-06 This book explores popular culture representations of gender,
offering a rich and accessible discussion of masculinities and femininities in
21st-century popular media. It brings together contributors from various
European countries to investigate the workings of gender in contemporary pop
culture products in a brave, original, and rigorous way. This volume is both an
academic proposal and an exercise of commitment to a serious analysis of some
of the media that influence us most in our everyday lives. Representation
matters, and the position we take as viewers or consumers during reception
matters even more.
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Doctor Who: The King's Dragon Una McCormack 2010-07-08 'They called it Enamour.
It turned minds, sold merchandise, and swayed elections. And it did its job far
too well...' In the city-state of Geath, the King lives in a golden hall, and
the people want for nothing. Everyone is happy and everyone is rich. Or so it
seems. When the Doctor, Amy and Rory look beneath the surface, they discover a
city of secrets. In dark corners, strange creatures are stirring. At the heart
of the hall, a great metal dragon oozes gold. Then the Herald appears,
demanding the return of her treasure... And next come the gunships. The battle
for possession of the treasure has begun, and only the Doctor and his friends
can save the people of the city from being destroyed in the crossfire of an
ancient civil war. But will the King surrender his new-found wealth? Or will he
fight to keep it...? A thrilling fantasy adventure featuring the Doctor, Amy
and Rory, as played by Matt Smith, Karen Gillan and Arthur Darvill in the
spectacular hit Doctor Who series from BBC Television.
A History of the Universe in 100 Objects James Goss 2012 Presents the history
of the "Doctor Who" television universe through one hundred objects, including
the Ultima machine, the Mona Lisa, TARDIS, and axonite.
Doctor Who: Twice Upon a Time Paul Cornell 2018-04-05 Discover the new Doctor
Who classics. Still reeling from his encounter with the Cybermen, the First
Doctor stumbles through the bitter Antarctic wind, resisting the approaching
regeneration with all his strength. But as he fights his way through the
snowdrifts, he comes across the familiar shape of a blue police box, and a
mysterious figure who introduces himself as the Doctor... Thrown together at
their most vulnerable moments, the two Doctors must discover why the snowflakes
are suspended in the sky, why a First World War Captain has been lifted from
his time stream moments before his death, and who is the mysterious Glass Woman
who knows their true name. The Doctor is reunited with Bill, but is she all she
seems? And can he hold out against the coming regeneration?
Doctor Who Simon Messingham 2009 The Doctor arrives in a dystopian far future
where the Earth is a barren wasteland where virtually no crops will grow.
Doctor Who: The Fires of Pompeii (Target Collection) James Moran 2022-07-14 "My
masters will follow the example of Rome... our mighty empire bestraddling the
whole of civilization!" It is AD 79, and the TARDIS lands in Pompeii on the eve
of the town's destruction. Mount Vesuvius is ready to erupt and bury its
surroundings in molten lava, just as history dictates. Or is it? The Doctor and
Donna find that Pompeii is home to impossible things: circuits made of stone,
soothsayers who read minds and fiery giants made of burning rock. From a lair
deep in the volcano, these creatures plot the end of humanity - and the Doctor
soon finds he has no way to win...
Doctor Who: Nuclear Time Oli Smith 2010-07-08 'My watch is running backwards.'
Colorado, 1981. The Doctor, Amy and Rory arrive in Appletown - an idyllic
village in the remote American desert where the townsfolk go peacefully about
their suburban routines. But when two more strangers arrive, things begin to
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change. The first is a mad scientist - whose warnings are cut short by an
untimely and brutal death. The second is the Doctor... As death falls from the
sky, the Doctor is trapped. The TARDIS is damaged, and the Doctor finds he is
living backwards through time. With Amy and Rory being hunted through the
suburban streets of the Doctor's own future and getting farther away with every
passing second, he must unravel the secrets of Appletown before time runs
out... A thrilling, all-new time travel adventure featuring the Eleventh
Doctor, Amy and Rory, as played by Matt Smith, Karen Gillan and Arthur Darvill
in the spectacular hit Doctor Who series from BBC Television.
Doctor Who: Hunter's Moon Paul Finch 2011-04-28 'There's no end to the horror
in this place - it's like Hell, and there are devils round every corner.' On
Leisure Platform 9 gamblers and villains mix with socialites and celebrities.
It's a place where you won't want to win the wrong game. With Rory kidnapped by
a brutal crime lord, the Doctor and Amy infiltrate a deadly contest where
fugitives become the hunted. But how long before they realise the Doctor isn't
a vicious mercenary and discover what Amy is up to? It's a game that can only
end in death, and time for everyone is running out. A thrilling, all-new Doctor
Who adventure featuring the Doctor, Amy and Rory, as played by Matt Smith,
Karen Gillan and Arthur Darvill in the spectacular hit series from BBC
Television.
Doctor Who: The Way Through the Woods Una McCormack 2011-04-28 'As long as
people have lived here, they've gone out of their way to avoid the woods...'
Two teenage girls disappear into an ancient wood, a foreboding and malevolent
presence both now and in the past. The modern motorway bends to avoid it, as
did the old Roman road. In 1917 the Doctor and Amy are desperate to find out
what's happened to Rory, who's vanished too. But something is waiting for them
in the woods. Something that's been there for thousands of years. Something
that is now waking up. A thrilling, all-new adventure featuring the Doctor, Amy
and Rory, as played by Matt Smith, Karen Gillan and Arthur Darvill in the
spectacular hit Doctor Who series from BBC Television.
New Dimensions of Doctor Who David Mellor 2013-09-03 The Doctor may have
regenerated on many occasions, but so too has Doctor Who. Moving with the
times, the show has evolved across fifty years...New Dimensions of Doctor Who
explores contemporary developments in Doctor Who's music, design and
representations of technology, as well as issues of showrunner authority and
star authorship. Putting these new dimensions in context means thinking about
changes in the TV industry such as the rise of branding and transmedia
storytelling. Along with its faster narrative pace, and producer/fan
interaction via Twitter, 'new Who' also has a new home at Roath Lock Studios,
Cardiff Bay. Studying the 'Doctor Who Experience' in its Cardiff setting, and
considering audience nostalgia alongside anniversary celebrations, this book
explores how current Doctor Who relates to real-world spaces and times. New
Directions of Doctor Who is the scholarly equivalent of a multi-Doctor story,
bringing together the authors of Triumph of a Time Lord and TARDISbound, as
well as the editors of Time and Relative Dissertations in Space, Impossible
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Worlds, Impossible Things, Torchwood Declassified and Doctor Who, The Eleventh
Hour. It also features contributions from experts on TV brands, bioethics,
transmedia and cultural icons. As 'new Who' creates ongoing mysteries and poses
exciting questions, this collection demonstrates the vitality of Doctor Who
studies.
Timeless Adventures Brian Robb 2014-04-01 An expanded edition of the critical
history of Doctor Who covering the series' 45 years, from creation to
triumphant rebootOpening with an in-depth account of the creation of the series
in the early 1960s, each decade of the show is tackled through a unique
political and pop cultural historical viewpoint, exploring the links between
contemporary Britain and the stories Doctor Who told, and how such links kept
the show popular with a mass television audience. This book reveals how Doctor
Who is at its strongest when it reflects the political and cultural concerns of
a mass audience (the 1960s, 1970s, and 21st Century), and at its weakest when
catering to a narrow fan-based audience (as in the 1980s). Chapters range from
discussions on the cultural and political relevance of Doctor Who monsters like
the Daleks (based on lingering wartime fears) and the Cybermen (1960s spare
part replacement surgery), through to themes like energy and the environment in
the 1970s (Doctor Who stories tackled big real-life themes in a fantasy format
and so connected with a mass audience). The book also addresses the
cancellation of the show in the late 1980s (following the series becoming
increasing self-obsessed) and the ways in which a narrowly-focused dedicated
fandom contributed to the show's demise and yet was also instrumental in its
regeneration for the 21st century under Russell T. Davies, and analyzes the new
series to reveal what has made it so popular, reflecting real world issues like
consumerism and dieting.
Doctor Who and The Pirate Planet (target collection) Douglas Adams 2021-03-11
This all-new Target novelisation is based on the televised version of The
Pirate Planet The hugely powerful Key to Time has been split into six segments,
all of which have been disguised and hidden throughout time and space. Now the
even more powerful White Guardian wants the Doctor to find the pieces. With the
first segment successfully retrieved, the Doctor, Romana and K-9 trace the
second segment of the Key to the planet Calufrax. But when they arrive at
exactly the right point in space, they find themselves on exactly the wrong
planet - Zanak. Ruled by the mysterious 'Captain', Zanak is a happy and
prosperous planet. Mostly. If the mines run out of valuable minerals and gems
then the Captain merely announces a New Golden Age and they fill up again. It's
an economic miracle - so obviously something's very wrong... For a much
expanded version based on Douglas Adams' first draft scripts, check out BBC
Books' hardback edition of The Pirate Planet".
Triumph of a Time Lord Matt Hills 2010-01-30 Before Saturday March 26th 2005,
"Doctor Who" had been off the air as a regular, new TV series for more than
fifteen years; until a production team led by Russell T. Davies re-imagined the
programme so successfully, so triumphantly, that it's become an instant
Christmas tradition, a BAFTA winner, an international 'superbrand' and a number
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one rated show. It's even been credited with reinventing family TV. This is the
first full-length book to explore the 'new Who' phenomenon through to the
casting of Matt Smith as the new Doctor. It explores "Doctor Who" through
contemporary debates in TV Studies about quality TV and how can we define TV
series as both 'cult' and 'mainstream'. Further, the book challenges
assumptions in focusing on the importance of breath-taking, dramatic moments
along with narrative structures, and in analysing the significance of Murray
Gold's music as well as the series' visual representations. Matt Hills is a
lifelong "Who" fan and he also considers the role of fandom in the show's
return. He investigates too the multi-generic identity, the monster-led format,
and the time-travelling brand of BBC Wales' 'Doctor Who'. In the twenty-first
century, TV is changing, but the last of the Time Lords has been more than
ready: he's been fantastic.
Ageing of Infrastructure Frank Collins 2018-09-21 The book addresses the
problem of ageing infrastructure and how ageing can reduce the service life
below expected levels. The rate of ageing is affected by the type of
construction material, environmental exposure, function of the infrastructure,
and loading: each of these factors is considered in the assessment of ageing.
How do international design codes address ageing? Predictive models of ageing
behaviour are available and the different types (empirical, deterministic, and
probabilistic) are discussed in a whole-of-life context. Life cycle plans,
initiated at the design stage, can ensure that the design life is met, while
optimising the management of the asset: reducing life cycle costs and reducing
the environmental footprint due to less maintenance/remediation interventions
and fewer unplanned stoppages and delays. Health monitoring of infrastructure
can be conducted via implanted probes (wired or wireless) or by non-destructive
testing that can routinely measure the durability, loading, and exposure
environments at key locations around the facility. Routine monitoring can
trigger preventative maintenance that can extend the life of the infrastructure
and minimise unplanned and reactive remediation, while also providing ongoing
data that can be utilised towards more durable future construction. Future
infrastructure will need to be safe and durable, financially and
environmentally sustainable over the lifecycle, thereby raising socio-economic
wellbeing. The book concludes by discussing the key impacting factors that will
need to be addressed. The author brings a strong academic and industry
background to present a resource for academics and practitioners wishing to
address the ageing of built infrastructure.
The Forgotten Army Brian Minchin 2010 An original Doctor Who novel.
Elisabeth Sladen Elisabeth Sladen 2011-11-07 When Elisabeth Sladen debuted as
journalist Sarah Jane Smith in 1973 Doctor Who story ‘The Time Warrior’, she
had no idea that the character would become one of the most popular in the
series’ history. When she quit the TARDIS in 1976, having traversed space and
time alongside Jon Pertwee and Tom Baker, the story was front page news. But
you don’t just walk away from the Doctor. Elisabeth reprised her role many
times, and went on to tour the weird and wonderful world of Doctor Who fandom.
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So when TV wunderkind Russell T. Davies approached her to come back again, this
time to a show backed by multi-million pound budgets and garlanded with
critical plaudits, how could she refuse? Completed only months before her death
in April 2011, Elisabeth’s memoir is funny, ridiculous, insightful and
entertaining, and a fitting tribute to a woman who will be sadly missed by
millions.
Doctor Who in Time and Space Gillian I. Leitch 2013-03-06 This collection of
fresh essays addresses a broad range of topics in the BBC science fiction
television series Doctor Who, both old (1963-1989) and new (2005-present). The
book begins with the fan: There are essays on how the show is viewed and
identified with, fan interactions with each other, reactions to changes, the
wilderness years when it wasn't in production. Essays then look at the ways in
which the stories are told (e.g., their timeliness, their use of time travel as
a device, etc.). After discussing the stories and devices and themes, the
essays turn to looking at the Doctor's female companions and how they evolve,
are used, and changed by their journey with the Doctor.
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